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When: Friday 29th November from 7:30 – 10pm 
 
Where: South London Peace Embassy 
 
Dear songwriters…… 
 
We are putting on an event at the South London Peace Embassy to showcase songwriting talent in our 
UK community. 
 
If you have a song or two that you'd like to perform, please let Russell Gough know: russellgough@ 
hotmail.co,uk 
 
We can arrange musical accompaniment, if you need it. 
 
All of the proceeds will support the "Hope for Children" project in the DR Congo. 
 
For all those who don't write songs…come along anyway…you're sure to be be inspired!! 
 
It will be a great evening. 
 
£5 on the door, discounts for students. Refreshments available.  


